
 

 

19 December 2017 

 
Port of Tauranga Limited  

Announces Retirement of Director 
 
 
The Chair of Port of Tauranga Limited, David Pilkington, today announced the retirement of Director, 
Bill Baylis. 
 
David noted that Bill joined the Board in 2006 and during his 11 years as a director, has made a very 
strong contribution to the outstanding growth that the Port has enjoyed over that time.   
 
 
 
For further details, contact: 

David Pilkington 
Chair 
Port of Tauranga Limited 
Ph:  021 609 635 
 
 
 

 


